
Hello Mayfield Infants, 

I hope you are staying safe and well. We are missing you lots and hoping to be able to see you all very 
soon. 

School has been rather different this week. As well as the children who are attending Key Worker School, 
we have also welcomed back some Year R and Year 1 children to Bubble School. We had to learn lots of 
new routines and ways to behave but it was great to see one another and to be able to learn in school as 
well as at home. Here are some photos of our first few days: 

 

It looks and feels a bit different but we had a great time reconnecting with school, our friends and 
teachers. 

The teachers will continue to plan learning for everyone, whether you are able to come to school or are 
learning at home. Many of our teachers are spending more time teaching Bubbles in school. They still 
want to hear from you all every week so they know you are safe and well but they may not be able to get 
straight back to you.  

One of our teaching assistants, Mrs Dollman, is available to support you with your learning. She will be 
able to respond to your emails Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 9am – 3pm. She will check her 
emails at other times but may take a little longer to get back to you. Get in touch, she is missing you all. 
Dollman-jessica@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

This week our ‘Stars of the week’ are:                                                            

Dolphins: Liam has been super resourceful and used a range of resources to create 
different fun and engaging learning activities.  Well done Liam! 😊 



Seals: Alfie for consistently being a super star during this difficult time. He has shown 
great resilience this week to solve maths problems. 

 

Turtles: Sophia D. for working hard in Bubble school with Mrs Guy and then continuing 
her fabulous learning at home and sharing it with us! 

 

 Octopus: Romeo for working so hard in school and doing brilliant maths work. He has 
shown he is ready to learn in and out of school. 

 

Seahorse: Betsy came in with a big smile on her face the first day of bubble school and 
showed all of the Learning Superpowers throughout the day. She was especially resilient while 
having a go at bubble painting, even though the paint went all over the table! 

 

 Jellyfish: Sofia for working really hard in bubble school and following all the 6R's. 

Well done everyone. You are all amazing!    

Stay safe, keep smiling and keep in touch. Missing you all. 

Mrs Buck and the Infant team 

Buckj@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

 

 

 


